
 

 

 

 

 

 

P&DARCS END OF YEAR CHRISTMAS FUN FLY & LUNCH, 

SUNDAY DECEMBER 22nd.  

Dear Members, 

I guess we are all well aware of just how quickly this year has marched by, and 

here we are in the middle of December. To celebrate the season, the club will 

be holding an informal fun fly and lunch on Sunday, December 22nd at the 

clubhouse. Flying will be in the morning, with a sausage sizzle and drinks  

served around 1230. Donuts and lamingtons to follow with flying to continue into 

the afternoon.  

Bring your planes, big or small. The theme is a general fun fly and gathering of 

our club members and their family members. All members attending will 

receive a raffle ticket, to go into multiple draws for small RC accessories 

(servos, LiPo packs, servo leads, adhesives etc). 

There will also be a free raffle draw for two major prizes, including a stunning 

little E-flite UMX Waco biplane BNF model, (with thanks to Mike from Model 

Flight). The second major prize is a model aircraft stand capable of storing 

multiple models (with thanks to Steve from Austars Model).  

                                                       

Please use the following link to register your interest for the day, so that we can 

approximate numbers for attendance.  

https://www.pdarcs.com.au/christmas 

I hope to see as many members as possible make it out the field on the 22nd to 

wrap up 2024 and the chance to go home with a nice prize. 

 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2024/2025 
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